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This addendum report addresses a letter of representation from a resident of Wardlow Close received 
after completion of the officer report. The representation does not offer support nor object to the 
proposal, referring only to the need for privacy, and that retaining the height of the fencing achieves this. 
This matter has been considered and is addressed through retention of two fence panels greater than 2m in 
height, as stated in the officer report. 
 
The issue raised does not result in a change to the recommendation to grant permission. However, an 
additional condition is recommended, requiring all fencing to remain at its existing height at all times. 
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